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Nationals in Hobart

Okay Tassie Sabre sailors- it’s time to enter for the Nationals. Our Treasurer Chris Keil  is away soon and would appreciate if those people who are planning to sail the Nationals could enter asap.

To enter just go to the Sabre site and look in the Notice of Race for the entry form or follow this link.
http://www.sabre.org.au/tasmania/index.html
Note also you need to be a member of the Tas Sabre Association.

Member ship form attached at end of this newsletter.

We already have good entries flowing in from the mainlanders. So if you are thinking is this for me – Yes it is! Quite apart from the fun, most people come away from a Nationals realising they have learnt so much. Sailing in a big fleet is a unique experience. Remember the Nationals is an opportunity for us all to sail together. It’s not just an event for the “experts”.  So enter as soon as you can which will make it easier on the organisers.
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Latest sailor at LSC
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Paul Fazackerley  ( Zac) aside his Sabre.

Zac started sailing at Sandy Bay back in the 70s in Cadets, Rainbows and Northbridges.

He currently crews on a 11metre keeler out of Bellerive. TP of “Gammon” fame introduced him to the idea of a Sabre and well he’s hooked on them. He ended up purchasing Caitlyn’s boat.

Zac likes the idea of being your own master and not having to worry about crew.

There’s something pure about dinghy sailing and it’s good to sail in a one design class 

says Zac.

He’s one laid back kind of bloke but he has one goal- and that’s to beat Sally!

Welcome to Sabre sailing Zac. Hope you enjoy it as much as we do.

Saturday Afternoon practice racing off Bellerive
This will be a series of short races held in the waters to be used for the Nationals.

It is suited for those who can sail around a course in a normal sea breeze . 

The aim is to get practice at boat handling, particularly in waves as well as close racing.

John Mills will be conducting the racing from Drifter.

Cost will be $5 for the afternoon payable to LSC for fuel.

Date is 28th November.

On water  1.00pm at LSC.

Format will be a group sail down to the sailing area off the bluff, short races and then a group sail back to LSC.

Thursday Thrashers at LSC

Remember Thrashers is still on for those who want to practice or just get out on the water for a sail. We have been sailing below the bridge which is much more like the conditions likely at the Nationals.

First start 5.30 and no starts after 6.45pm. Note to Dallas- This doesn’t mean turn up at the club at 5.30pm and wonder where everyone is!
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Tyler Crook at the Showdown Regatta.

Sabres for Sale
For Sale

Sabre “Aquablade” 

Good condition $2300 ono.

Phone Andy Cunningham on 62319384 or 0439647056

For sale

Bullfrog 1404

Reluctant sale $1500

Walker sail X2 ( one as new)

Dolly Trailer

Located at Wynyard

Contact Nick Johnston

0417 469 353
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Zach on the layline to the finish at the Showdown Regatta.

Light Air tips
· Stay close to the start line. In drifting conditions you may well be “racing” some minutes before the actual gun.

· Be careful parking on the start line in very light stuff. The boat takes ages to accelerate and others may just roll on by. Sometimes it might take 20 or 30 seconds or more to get the boat moving.

· Keep the boat still- stepping around only knocks the wind from sail .
· Learn to roll tack. This saves quite a few lengths every tack.

· Ease the sail more than normal to keep flow attached- trim back in when  small gusts appear.

· Keep your weight forward – ideally in front of the thwart in flat water.

· Dirty air is deadly in light stuff so do what ever is needed to acquire and keep clear air.
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Zack showing serious level of enjoyment  with his newly acquired Sabre.

The Sabre Sailing Association of Tasmania

Secretary:

Chris Keil

27 Honolulu Street

Midway Point 7171

Ph 0362 652893 or 0408 406 127

Email: keil@iprimus.com.au
Fun at the Sharp End

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP OR RENEWAL OF MEMBERSHIP

 AND BOAT REGISTRATION FOR THE 2009-10 SEASON.

I……………………………………………..…………………………………………

of………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………….......................

email address……………………………………………………………………………

Contact Number……………………………………………………………………….

Wish to apply for Renewal/Membership as set out below.

Family Membership. 

$40.00


…………………………


(one boat)

Each additional boat.

$15.00


………………………….

Senior Membership.

$30.00


…………………………

Junior Membership.

$25.00


…………………………


Under 18 (1/7/09)

Associate Membership.
$15.00


…………………………

Total Fee enclosed




$…………………………

Please list boats covered by this application:

Sail Number


Boat Name

Skipper

  Club

…………………..
………………………….      ……………….             .………….

…………………..
………………………….
………………
…………..

Signed………………….            Date…./…./…

Andrew Bradshaw at the Showdown Regatta.








